
Mawgan-in-Pydar School 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

SCHOOL BUS 

Please could we ask that ALL parents of children travelling on the school bus complete the 

form below.  

Unfortunately, we are not able to take the word of a child at the end of the day, so it is 

important that this form is completed so we know the exact days your child will be going 

home on the bus.   

We know that sometimes circumstances can change, if so, please can you let the school 

office know as soon as possible so that amendments can be made to the bus register.  More 

forms are available from the school office. 

Please can we ask that you remind your child of the behaviour expected of them when 

travelling on the bus.  The school bus is unsupervised and the driver must not be distracted 

by misbehaving.  Thank you. 

 

GOING HOME ON SCHOOL BUS     

     Date:_______ 

Name:  ___________________________________ 

        

Week Beginning: ____________________________ 

        

Monday      Please tick the box for  

      the days your child is  

Tuesday     travelling on the bus. 

        

Wednesday       

        

Thursday       

        

Friday        

        

Repeat for the rest of the term     

            

 


